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Tell Us What You Love About Calmar!! 
Have a camera? Have a video camera? Tell us, we want to see and hear what you love about Calmar 

 In two (2) minutes or less.  

 

  The Town will award a 1st place prize of $500, 2nd place $300 and 

 3rd place $100.  Winners will be announced on the Town of  

Calmar website and in the Newsletter in June! 

 

Submit your entry to the Town Office (4901-50th Avenue) with your  

pictures/video or to krodberg@calmar.ca .  

Deadline for submissions is May 15
th

, 2012.   

All winning entries will become the property of the Town of Calmar. 

May 2012 

CONGRATULATIONS  

CALMAR GRAD’ S 

2012 

We are very PROUD of you !!!! 

mailto:krodberg@calmar.ca


5th Annual JDRF Walk for Diabetes 
On Sunday, June 3 the Calmar Telus Walk to Cure Diabetes will take place at the Calmar Curling Club in support of the Juvenile Diabetes Research 
Foundation.  Over the past 4 years over $92,000 has been raised with the support of our community, friends and family, this year our goal is 
$27,000.  

Please do your part and join us on June 3rd or if you are unable to attend please sponsor a walker by going to  
http://jdrfca.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.donate.   

Registration: 1pm 
Walk Starts: 2pm 

Contact Shantel Pruneau for further information (780) 916-1297 or shantel.pruneau@hotmail.com 

Tax Reminders 

Deadline to appeal your assessment is June 4, 2012. 
Should you have questions regarding your assessment, an Assessment 

Open House will be held on May 16th from 7:00pm – 8:00pm where 

you may have the opportunity to speak directly with the assessor. If 

you are unable to attend,  you may speak with the assessor at any 

time by contacting the Town Office, 780-985-3604 Ext 232 or 

lhull@calmar.ca. 

Deadline to pay taxes is June 30, 3012. 

An 8% penalty is applied on July 1, 2012 on any unpaid current years 

levy. 

The Town of Calmar offers a monthly pre-authorized payment plan, 

please contact the Tax Department for further details.  

 

The Alberta Zirka Ukrainian  

Performers Association 

 

36th Annual Concert 

                           Saturday, June 2, 2012 @ 2:00 p.m. 

Maclab Centre for the Performing Arts 
(Leduc Composite High School) 

 

                   $12.00/person in advance 

                   $15.00/person at the door 

 

For information:please call 

Debbie Weir – 780-986-8325 / Carol Hayduk- 780-985-3652 

 

   Calmar Senior’s Club  
will be hosting their  

ANNUAL 

STRAWBERRY TEA  
on 

Friday, May 11, 2012 
Delivery to businesses begins @ 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

$3.50 per serving  

 
On Friday, May 25 and Saturday May 26, the Center is having a 

 GARAGE SALE 
Donations of small items gladly accepted . All proceeds will go to 

the Center. 

Foot Doctor—Monday June 11 @ 1:00 p.m. 

 

http://jdrfca.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.donate
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The Calmar Community Cemetery Association, 
a non profit, Registered Charity needs a Volunteer Bookkeeper 

familiar with & working with our Simple Accounting. 

You’ll be computer savvy and have your own Computer. 

We also need someone who is willing to do the 

year end Audit as well. 

All replies kept in strict confidence. 

  

SPRING Clean Up-May 26  

9:00 am . Bring Rakes, Wheelbarrows but 

most of all- bring enthusiasm. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

We are located at  27236 Highway 39-4k’s West of Calmar 

Contact: 

Rick W. Nyman -President 

Cell: 780-910-0907   email: nyco@telus.net 

Calmar’s Children’s Festival 

Stayed tuned for more information on this exciting event 

that will be held in Calmar on Saturday, June 23, 2012 

 

Attention 

GRADS 

 

 

Attention 

GRADS 

 

 

Attention 

GRADS 

 

 

Attention 

GRADS 
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Looking to  

Advertise in our monthly 

newsletter: 

 

 

 

$25.00 Business Card Size 

$50.00 Half Page 

$100.00 Full Page 

Contact  Karen at  

780-985-3604 Ext 224 

kankerstein@calmar.ca 

Community Groups are 

FREE to advertise your news  

and information 

We’re on the Web! 

www.calmar.ca 

 

Town of Calmar 

Box 750, 4901-50th Ave 

T0C 0V0 

Ph (780)985-3604 

Fax (780)985-3039 

 

Newsletter submissions 

are due each month by 

the 15th 

 

Submit to: 

Karen Ankerstein 

kankerstein@calmar.ca 

Fax 780-985-3039 

The 3rd Annual Calmar Firefighter's Ball  

was held on Saturday, May 21, 2012, with a crowd of more than 200 in attendance.  
The evening was a great success.  There were a few speeches, a live performance by 
Edmonton's Celtic Dancers, a live auction, a silent auction, and of course, dinner and a 
dance until 3:00 AM.  A great time was had by all.  The final tallies are not yet com-
plete, but the event was also a great success on the fundraising side as well.  See you 
all there again next year!! 

 

I would also like to remind everyone out there in the countryside to be very careful 
when burning waste and brush piles.  Despite our recent snowfall and rains, the ter-
rain is very dry and the fire hazard is quite high.  Please ensure that the area around 
burn locations is free of grass and bush, with fireguard zone that is appropriate to the 
size of the fire planned.  It only takes one spark on the wind to start a wildfire! 

 

                                                                                Tim Blackmore 
                                                                                Fire Chief 


